
 

 

Important Notice Regarding Prostitution 

 
June 29, 2017 

Dear Owner, 
 
The Milwaukee Police Department is currently involved in an 
extensive operation to abate the prostitution problem in Milwaukee 
Police District 2. There are 3 areas that have become main 
thoroughfares for the prostitution trade in the District. As part of 
the operation, the Milwaukee Police Dept. has been conducting 
surveillance, for the past several months, in the areas of Greenfield 
Ave., Orchard St. and National Ave. 
 
In addition to police surveillance, a significant aspect of this 
operation includes citizen and business owner information about 
prostitution activities that they observe. The cooperation of those 
citizens, such as yourself, who frequent the area and who are 
familiar with the neighborhood is paramount to the operation’s 
success.  
 
The Milwaukee Police Dept. would be interested in any information 
that you have regarding prostitution or any other illegal activities in 
our focus area. If you have any information that would assist the 
Milwaukee Police Dept.’s efforts to abate prostitution in these areas, 
please contact the Dist. 2 Community Prosecution Unit at 935-
7763. 
 
Cordially, 
 
 
Robert G. Donovan 
Alderman, 8th District 
 


